
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  June 21, 2017 

 

TO: Brian Dissette 

 Bill Hunter 

 

FROM: Daniel A. Dombos II, P.E. 

 

RE: SRF #5602-01-2a Monroe Boulevard & Indian Grove Lift Station Project Update 
 

 

Current Progress: 

 

Mailboxes have been relocated back to Monroe 

Boulevard and Kalin Construction is completing top 

course asphalt this week.  Per the notices distributed last 

week, the mailboxes on Monroe Blvd. were relocated to 

the west side of the roadway in coordination with the US 

Postal Service. 

 

Culvert headwalls have been extended, and the 

remainder of concrete work on Monroe Boulevard is 

complete 

 

The old Indian Grove lift station and pipes have been 

removed and restoration work is wrapping up this week. 

 

Construction Schedule: 

The majority of Kalin’s work will be wrapping up over the 

remainder of this week and next. 
 

On Monroe Boulevard, permanent signs and pavement markings 

will be installed on Monroe Boulevard.  Guardrail installation is 

scheduled to occur next week as well. 

 

At the Indian Grove Lift Station, work will focus on installation of the 

driveway and generator pad facilities next week. 

 

Weekly “tailgate talks” continue to take place on Thursdays at 9:30 

a.m. for anyone with project-related questions or needs.  Those 

meetings are held at the intersection of Monroe Boulevard and 

Lovejoy Avenue. 


